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I believe one of the essential steps in recovering from an eating disorder is learning to trust what I call the “truth channel”.  My experience is that most of my clients really know intellectually that there are no “bad” foods.  They understand that if they eat a certain food today they won’t really be 10 pounds heavier tomorrow.  However ... they are not yet able to trust that truth.  One of the tools I have used with my clients is the “spontaneous food adventure”.  Actually … I would have to say our first step is the “planned-spontaneous food adventure” (PSFA).  How do you like that for an oxymoron?  Sometimes it is initially too challenging to be truly spontaneous with a food that has invoked fear and trembling for so long.  If a client has a social function coming up in the near future where a food might be served that they have avoided out of fear, this presents the ideal setting for the PSFA.  We brainstorm on how to approach the situation, who to rely on for support and what possible chatter they might expect from the “eating disorder channel”.  I ask the client to verbalize what the truth is regarding the possible lies that will be shouted at them as they bravely challenge the old food fears that have kept them in bondage.  If they are able to get through a PSFA, then it is not quite as frightening when a true SFA presents itself.  
